
Springfield School 

 
   SEN SPECIALIST SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 8 – 13th November 2020 

Welcome to the eighth edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2020/2021 academic year. This will keep you 
up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

 

 

2021/2022 SCHOOL HOLIDAY CALENDAR 
Attached is the holiday calendar for the school year 
2021/2022.  If you need to take your child out of school 
outside of these dates, please ask for an Exceptional 
Circumstances Request form so that leave can be approved 
in advance. 
 

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 
Next week is anti-bullying week and the student council are 
planning some activities to do in class throughout the 
week.  
 

PARENTS/CARERS ZOOM CHAT 
 

Topic: Parents/Carers  Zoom chat 

Time: Nov 19, 2020 09:45 AM London 

  
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6734394069?pwd=aVlVVXg5SjJ
wM1NoaG1tMWZ4djJ3UT09 

  
Meeting ID: 673 439 4069 

Passcode: 672874 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHESHIRE EAST CARERS HUB can help with accessing 

the Carers Living Well Fund.  Please note you can only 

receive this fund once to ensure it helps as many carers 

as possible. 

For details please call 0300 303 0208 

 

 *** REMINDERS *** 
 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 
For new and existing parents please remember that we 
are a Nut Free School and be mindful of this when 
sending in snacks or packed lunches 

 
DINNER MONEY 

Current school meal prices are:  
Primary aged pupil (year 3-6) - £2:30 per meal 
Secondary aged pupil (year 7 and over) - £2:50 per meal 
Payments should be made via ParentPay.  If you have any 
difficulties, please get in touch. 

 
NURSING TEAM 

Could parents/carers let the Nursing Team know of any 
changes in their child’s conditions/medications/ A & E 
attendances etc via eSchools to Jenny Smith or Debbie 
Potts. Parents can e-school, send letters or call us. We are 
in school between 8.30am and 16.30pm each week day.    
 
The new number to call for any continence issues or 
change of size of nappies is 01270 826360. 

 
REMOTE LEARNING 

If your child needs to self-isolate at home resources will 
be available from the class teacher to continue Education. 
Information will be sent out to parents as and when this 
occurs.  
If your child is waiting on test results or a family member’s 
test results, a planner will be sent home by the class 
teacher.  
Please contact us if you need any further support while 
your child is away from school.  
 
 

% Attendance by Class 

1CW 94.44 1AJ 96.25 1CS 97.5 2AA 94.29 

2JK 100 2LB 97.30 2LW 100 2MD 97.3 

2NP/KA 100 2SR 100 3AO 97.78 3AP 86.25 

3LC 100 3MW 98 3NA 100 3NH 94.29 

4AJ/AL 98.18 4HM 80 6EM 96 6PF 100 

Have a great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 


